
Governing Body 

Annual Statement 2017/18 

 
September / October started with a change to the governing body with the chair resigning 

due to family commitments. The vice chair Jeanette Kirkby took up the position of chair of the 

governing body. 

Towards the end of the year two members term of office ended resulting in the appointment 

of two new parent governors in June. 

During the year the governors have visited school on many occasions and have seen the staff 

working hard to give every child the chance to reach their full potential. SATs results at the 

end of year 6 have shown good results of which the governors are extremely proud. 

In the coming year 2018/2019 the governors and staff will continue to work hard ensuring 

that every child reaches their full potential. 


